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DIVISION OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 
 

802 3rd Street, Suite 224 
Douglas, Alaska 99824 

Main: 907.465.6014 
Email: Michael.lim@alaska.gov 

Issue Date: May 1, 2023 
 
ATTN: Vendors 
 
RE: Project Name:    HMCC Earthquake Repairs 

Project Number:   2018-PR007891-1 
Project Location: Hiland Mountain Correctional Center 
ITB Deadline: May 5, 2023 @ 2:00 pm, Local Time 

 
Addendum # Two (2) 

 
The Department of Corrections (DOC) is issuing this Addendum to the Invitation to Bid (ITB) for the above 
project. 
 
The following are questions from interested parties and the department’s response. 
 
Q:  Can we use copper when repairing the heat lines?  Or do we need to go back with existing steel for 
the heat lines? 
 
 A:  Yes, DOC will allow the use of copper when repairing the heat lines. 
 
Q:  There are approximately 250 LF of CMU crack repair that needed to be addressed in the HMCC gym 
area.  Normally these could be utilized by a spackling paste to be repair these type of hairline cracks.  
Since this repair is not structural, would this be an acceptable repair? 
 
 A:  Spackling paste is acceptable. 
 
Q:  The ST Corridor location where 13’ x 8’ of drywall needs to be replaced still showing signs of water 
intrusion.  Replacing the GWB at this location without addressing the water leakage issue will lead to a 
finish product that the vendor and / or its paining subcontractor will not provide a warranty for. 
 
 A:  DOC understands vendor concern.  No warranty is needed. 
 
This addendum is considered part of the Invitation to Bid (ITB) and is to be acknowledged on your quote 
form. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions at michael.lim@alaska.gov or 907-465-6014. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Lim 
Procurement Specialist V 

 
cc: William Merchant, Facilities Manager I, DOC 
 Clif Reagle, Facilities Manager II, DOC  

 
 

End of Addendum 
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